
 

 

 

Elections for Shop Stewards 
Council Executive & Grievance 

Committee  
 
 

Nominations are now open for all positions 
on the Shop Stewards Council Executive 

and the Grievance Committee. 
 
 

Nomination forms can be picked up at the 
Union Hall and will remain open until the 

Shop Stewards Meeting on: 
 
 

Thursday, June 18th  
7:00 pm at the Union Hall 

 

All Shop Stewards are encouraged to 
attend this very important meeting! 
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